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Dear FCMS parents, guardians, and students,
The FCMS FFA is excited to lead the efforts here at Franklin County Middle School as we work with The Salvation Army of Greater Houston and St. John’s United Methodist Church in downtown Houston to provide relief for those impacted by Hurricane Harvey. We teach our students to show love for one another through giving when others are in need. This donation drive is a great way for us to give to those in need in Houston, Texas. As our students collect items, we hope it will encourage our students at FCMS to become active, involved citizens, who are working to improve the welfare and well-being of others. 
Items requested (to be sent to FCMS):

● Towels, pillows, linens

● New underwear (all sizes, both genders)

● School supplies (K through College)

● Baby bottles, formula, diapers, strollers

● Toys

● Non-perishable food items

● Bug spray

● Work gloves and face masks

Please no clothes - they are overrun with them at the moment.

Please no money/gift card donations.

We will be collecting items here at FCMS until Wednesday, September 13th; however, the sooner we can collect, the better so we can transport the donations to Houston.
In addition to the items listed above: other items requested include fans, dehumidifiers, wheelchairs, walkers, canes, and toiletries. These can be dropped off in Lavonia, Gloria’s Daily Grind, ABC One-Stop Pawn on Main Street, Health and Nutrition Center on Vickery Street and Edward Jones Financial are accepting donations.
Thank you!
FCMS FFA 
